


Origins of Pumpkin Carving
The tradition of carving pumpkins, known as jack-o’-lanterns, originates from an old Irish myth about a man
named Stingy Jack. According to the legend, Jack was a clever but deceitful man who tricked the devil 
multiple times. When Jack died, he was not allowed into heaven or hell and was condemned to roam the earth
with only a burning coal inside a carved-out turnip to light his way. This figure became known as “Jack of the
Lantern,” or "Jack o’ Lantern".

Transition to Pumpkins
In Ireland and Scotland, people began carving scary faces into turnips, beets, and potatoes to frighten away 
Stingy Jack and other wandering spirits. When Irish immigrants arrived in America, they found that 
pumpkins, native to the region, were larger and easier to carve than turnips. Thus, the pumpkin became the 
preferred medium for jack-o’-lanterns.

Modern Traditions
Today, pumpkin carving is a central part of Halloween celebrations. Families and friends gather to carve 
intricate designs, ranging from traditional spooky faces to elaborate artistic creations. The carved pumpkins 
are often illuminated with candles or lights and displayed on porches and windowsills to create a festive 
atmosphere.

Here are some lesser-known facts about Halloween that might surprise you:

Candy Corn’s Original Name: Candy corn was originally called “Chicken Feed” when it was first produced 
in the 1880s.
Michael Myers’ Mask: The iconic mask worn by Michael Myers in the movie “Halloween” was actually a 
modified William Shatner mask from "Star Trek".
Largest Halloween Parade: New York’s Greenwich Village Halloween Parade is the largest Halloween 
parade in the world, featuring over 50,000 participants in costume.
Jack-o’-Lantern Origins: The first jack-o’-lanterns were made from turnips, not pumpkins. This tradition 
comes from an Irish legend about a man named Stingy Jack.
Samhainophobia: There is a specific phobia for the fear of Halloween called Samhainophobia.

Soul Cakes: The tradition of trick-or-treating has roots in the medieval practice of “souling,” where the poor 
would go door-to-door on Hallowmas (November 1) offering prayers for the dead in exchange for soul cakes.





• “Bury a Friend” by Billie Eilish
• “Bad Moon Rising” by Credence Clearwater Revival
• “The Addams Family Theme”
• “Heads Will Roll” by Yeah Yeah Yeahs
• “Pet Sematary” by Ramones
• “Werewolves of London” by Warren Zevon
• “I Put a Spell on You” by Screamin’ Jay Hawkins
• “Zombie” by The Cranberries
• “Don’t Fear the Reaper” by Blue Oyster Cult

I’ll bet most of you are humming one or two of these now.

Yours in BTCism.
Lee Kaz, 2024 Secretary
Lee@AscendWealthPlanning.com
708-927-0480 cell

Tennis Report – Al Baldermann

On Tuesday, November 5th from 3:00 pm – 5:00 pm we will begin our tennis season at Park Forest Tennis 
Club.  Let’s hope that everyone returns from last year.

If there is anyone interested in playing we would be pleased to have you join us.  There are all levels of 
players, so anyone can find a spot you would feel comfortable with.

The cost is $110 for the Park Forest Tennis Club membership. And a weekly fee of $11 for court time and 
balls.

Also, please mark your calendar for Tuesday, November 12th after tennis and bowling. We have 30 
confirmed for our annual GIO trip.  The reservation is for 7pm. Great restaurant.  Always a great time.  If 
anyone else is interested in going please let me know ASAP.

Bowling News

Bowling Season is upon us! It was great seeing many of you at Silver Lakes this past Tuesday. As I mentioned
to most of you, I would like to have a brief Captains Meeting at 1:45 pm at Burr Oak Bowl before bowling to 
go over rules, suggestions and any other issues we need to button up before we start our bowling season. If 
your captain cannot make the meeting please try to have a team representative there. 
We are currently sitting at 10 full teams with a few teams looking to add an individual bowler to add to their 
roster for a rotation or to split a spot. Please call or text me at 708-912-8831 if you are interested in bowling 
this season, I will find you a team! 

See You Tuesday 

Keith Tadevich 
Bowling Secretary
708-912-8831


